26 March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Your son/daughter will sit their Year 10 Maths PPEs on 29 April (Non-calculator) and 3 May (Calculator
allowed).

In order to help prepare for the exams all students will take part in a ‘Walking Talking Mock’ on Friday 26
April when a Maths teacher will talk them through an exam paper, providing advice on the mathematical
methods and exam techniques to use when doing a GCSE Maths exam.

These assessments will be GCSE exam papers. Full details of the topics which they will be tested on, and
how they should prepare for the exams, are given in the Year 10 Exam Countdown booklet.

Your son/daughter should use this information to prepare thoroughly for these exams as the results will be
used to inform setting going into Year 11 and, therefore, whether they will be studying the Foundation or
Higher GCSE Maths’ syllabus. It will also provide a view of the current grade they are working at.

If you require further information on this matter please feel free to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

LM Sul t_‘/)f

Mrs | Sully
Head of Maths



